
From: Silvester
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Uas funding
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2015 1:45:24 PM

I am Sylvester, a proud student at the University of Alaska Southeast. I am concerned that we do not have the
 funding needed to continue certain degree programs. I enjoy the fact that there is a diverse group of courses
 available, and want to push for further funding.
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